HANOVER VILLAGE 

BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS
Date: 4/13/2016
Meeting Place: Hanover Village Hall
Attendees: Mike Spaulding, Kenny Flowers
Guests:  Joe Hickman
Topic: Regular Monthly Meeting
There are 27 people in arrears for a total of $3433.85.

Joe reported that the plant is running well with no violations.

The generator ran for 17 plus hours due to a power outage but the transfer switch didn’t transfer back and Buckeye Power was called in to reset it and it is working fine now.

The electric motor that runs the roots blower has been replaced and is working fine now.

Some of the screening is getting worn and Joe is getting a list together for a price to repair.
 A sink hole was reported on Millie Lane near an underground connection and will be excavated to determine the problem.

Joe reported they are getting the UV system ready for the summer season.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. 

